
 
 

Some Tips from the School Nurse 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Please join in an effort to help us continue to keep Roosevelt Elementary School a healthy 
and happy environment for our faculty and students. 

We have wonderful custodial staff members working every day to keep the school as clean as 
possible and proper hygiene is always encouraged. 

While we do the best we can on our part, we are asking for your help. The following are a 
few guidelines for your information: 

● If your child is showing signs of an illness, it is important to keep them home 
from school. 

● Should your child show any of the following symptoms: congestion, fever, 
vomiting, continuous cough, they are NOT to come into school. 

● Please follow the 24-hour rule: if your child has a fever, he or she must be 24 
hours fever-free before returning to school; if the student is vomiting or is sent 
home from school due to vomiting, please keep them home for 24 hours as well. 

Children learn best when they’re feeling their best! Let's keep Roosevelt School a fun, 
healthy, and productive place of learning! 

 
Sincerely, 

Joanne Tarabocchia RN, BSN 

Roosevelt School Nurse 


